
Youth Group ~ Events June 4th, June 16th, June 23rd, and June24th 

We have a busy month ahead of us!  Beginning June 4th, we will meet every Sunday at 
10:00 am for devotional time.  Breakfast snacks will be provided.   On June 16th, we will 
have a lock-in and the next morning we will help with the Food Bank, followed by a 
super soaker contest.  If you have a super soaker,  please bring it.  If you don't have 
one, let Pastor Jaime know by June 13th.  

Finally, we will have a fundraiser at Charming Charlie on June 23rd and 24th.  Charming 
Charlie is located at300 Route73 South in Marlton, NJ.  All you have o do is go in and 
say that you are from Cross Keys!  If you have any questions about our busy month, 
please contact Pastor Jaime.  

Blessings, Jaime Frazier 

 


